
Season of Justice is a mission-driven 501(c)3 and utilizes its platforms to

spread awareness of our work and goals. 

Our social media and web platforms are judgment-free spaces built on the

value of respect; SOJ shares fact-based and verifiable information. 

Season of Justice does not tolerate hateful speech, harmful speculation, and

conjecture, or violent and graphic content and reserves the right to remove

comments and posts that indicate such. 

As Season of Justice is a nonpartisan tax-exempt organization, we do not

comment on current events or political/religious situations that do not

directly correlate to our mission and work.  

Season of Justice is qualified to comment and share information about the

cases with which we are associated through our grant program. We will not

engage directly with content associated with nonrelated cases. 

SOJ recommends that anyone searching for support regarding a cold case

complete an application on the Season of Justice website that will be

reviewed by our Program Coordinator.

As Season of Justice’s sustainability as an organization is based on the

general public’s support, we reserve the right to remove links directly

connecting to asks for financial support from individuals, unrelated

organizations,  and corporate-sponsored endeavors that have not been

preapproved by the SOJ team. 

We thank you for supporting Season of Justice in maintaining a victim-

focused space for families, investigative partners, and individuals looking to

advocate for justice.  

Social Media Guidelines


